
From the:
DISTRICT COURT, WATER DIVISION 1, COLORADO
MAY 2012 WATER RESUME PUBLICATION

YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED that any party who wishes to oppose an application, or an amended
application, may file with the Water Clerk, P. O. Box 2038, Greeley, CO 80632, a verified Statement of
Opposition, setting forth facts as to why the application should not be granted, or why it should be
granted only in part or on certain conditions. Such Statement of Opposition must be filed by the last day
of JULY 2012 (forms available on www.courts.state.co.us or in the Clerk’s office), and must be filed as
an Original and include $130.00 filing fee. A copy of each Statement of Opposition must also be served
upon the Applicant or Applicant’s Attorney and an affidavit or certificate of such service of mailing shall
be filed with the Water Clerk.

12CW118 W. JERRY AND PAULA M. KOCH, PO Box 970, Elizabeth, CO 80107. Telephone:
303-646-4201. APPLICATION FOR CHANGE OF WATER RIGHT IN ELBERT COUNTY. Date
of original decree: case 94CW045, 12-8-94; case 04CW277, 05-24-05. Koch Pumping Station located
NW1/4, SW1/4, S20, T8S, R64W of the 6th PM. Diversion at various pts along Running Creek from 550
ft E of SW corner of NW1/4, SW1/4 to 100 ft E of NW1/4,SW1/4 S20, T8S, R64W of the 6th PM. Date
of appropriation: 12-12-89. Amount: 2cfs Conditional. Decreed Use: Irrigation. Change of Use to
(potential): Fish pond or water storage; oil drilling; fracing; sale of water; Augmentation; and water
bottling.

Jerry Koch, Water Task Force leader, is professing to provide,
"Practical, objective educational water related information to the
authorities, volunteers and citizens of Elbert County"

Maybe... but this sure looks like someone predisposed to the
joys of fracking and not conservation of Elbert County's water.

We wonder if the Town of Elizabeth knows about being just downstream from possible Koch fracking / oil drilling

Jerry Koch Files to Frack Upstream from Elizabeth http://www.new-plains.com/KochFrackFiling.html
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